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Stoke-on-Trent South U3A - GDPR Additional Consent For Committee Members

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) will apply in the UK from 25 May 2018. In order
for Stoke-on-Trent South U3A to comply with this Regulation, it is obliged to gain consent from
members to use their personal information. We have obtained general consent from all members
via the Application/Renewal Form, however additional consents are required from committee
members. To enable the U3A to operate efficiently, members’ details such as name, telephone
number/s, and email address may need to be recorded in (a) Various Sections of the Website; (b)
the Timetable that is used for publicity purposes; and (c) on occasions in the Monthly Newsletter.

Please tick the box below to give us permission to use the above mentioned personal information
to provide necessary member support.

[ ] I consent to my personal data being displayed on the U3A’s Website/Timetable/Newsletter.

NaME.....oiiiiiiieie e SIgNature.......ccccovvveiiiiieieceeeeeeeeen Date.....ccoooeeviierii,

The Committee also respectfully requests that you acquaint yourself with the U3A’s Privacy
Policy, which is available on the Welcome page of the Website.

This Consent should be returned to the U3A Data Protection Lead.



